
 

 
 

COURTESY POSTING 
 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Board of 
Directors (BOD) and the Transit Advisory Committee (TAC) of the Northern Arizona 
Intergovernmental Public Transportation Authority (“NAIPTA”) and to the general public 
that there may be a quorum present of the NAIPTA Board and TAC at the following 
gathering: 

 
NAIPTA Employee Summer BBQ 

Friday, July 20, 2018 
Approximately 12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

NAIPTA – Shop 3 
               3825 N. Kaspar Dr. 

             (Parking at 3773 N. Kaspar Dr.) 
Flagstaff, AZ  86004 

 
No official NAIPTA business will be conducted at this event.  No actions will be taken by 
the NAIPTA Board or TAC.  This is an event only, not a meeting. 

 
 
 

 
  


